


I also wanted to share a report from the Tony Blair Institute that's being published
tomorrow as amongst some sensible recommendations it calls for the disbandment of the
AI Council. I won't be commenting publically but, of course, please feel free to react
however you choose. If you'd like to discuss let me know, I'm working in the background
to ensure any risks posed by their recommendations are made clear. 

Working with you all has been the pleasure of a life time and I, like you, will continue to
do my best for the country and the global AI ecosystem.

Thank you for everything. 

TG

-- 
Tabitha Goldstaub
Director Innovate Cambridge 

 




